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The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA), at the request of the Treasurer, is conducting an 
inquiry into Microeconomic Reform in Western Australia.  

The ERA published an issues paper in August 2013 to help interested parties understand 
the scope of the review and to facilitate public comment and debate. The ERA received 55 
submissions in response to the issues paper.  

After considering the submissions to the issues paper, the ERA will publish a Discussion 
Paper that will further outline the topics considered for reform.  The ERA encourages further 
detailed submissions regarding the topics and issues outlined in the Discussion Paper.   

Copies of the public submissions received in response to the Issues Paper are now available 
on the Authority’s website.  
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